
Mt <O CLERK FOR PLACEMENT ON NEXT 

The California Welfare and Institutions Code (WIC) Sections RE~~!;~~!~;';,!~~~~~ T~ ~~~~:!!en a#~~ er 
(IGT) program enabling a public entity, providing health care services to Medi-Cal managed care (HMO) beneficiaries, to 
transfer funds to the State Department of Health Care Services (DHCS) in support of the Medi-Cal program. These funds are 
used by the DHCS to obtain increased matching funds from the federal Center for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) to 
support Medi-Cal health care services provided by participating public agencies. The City received IGT program net revenue 
for Los Angeles Fire Department (LAFD) transports ofapproximately $6 million for FY2014-15, $6.9 million for 
FY2015-16, $7.8 million for FY 16-17, $7.1 million for FY 18-19, $7.1 million for FY 19-20 and $5.2 million for FY 20-21. 

On August 23, 2021, the DHCS notified the LAFD of the October 22, 2021 deadline to transfer funds totaling $1.6 million to 
participate in a supplemental phase of the FY 2019-20 IGT program which is expected to generate net revenue of $1 million. 
The DHCS contract with the City (Agreement 19-96391) covers an extended service period of July 1, 2019 through 
December 31, 2020. The first wire transfer, approved by the Council on April 20, 2021, covers the period July I, 2019 
through June 30, 2020. The second transfer, addressed via this motion, covers the period July 1, 2020 through December 31, 
2020. This revenue is applied toward LAFD emergency medical and ambulance transport services, consistent with IGT 
program requirements. Below is a breakdown of the IGT transfer amount, administrative fees to the DHCS and Health Care 
Plans (HCPs) contracted with the State to administer the IGT, and projected net revenue. 

IGT Amount Potential Total a+ b (Administrative Potential Total (Transfer Total to Projected Net 
(a) Federal Match Fees to HCPs @ Payment to the DHCS: IGT + 20% Revenue 

(b) 6%IGT City AdminFeeto 
Amount) DHCS)) 

$1,345,425 $1,345,425 $2,690,850 ($80,726) $2,610,125 ($1,615,829) $994,295 

The proposed IGT transfer to DHCS of approximately $1.6 million would be loaned from the LAFD Salaries Sworn 
Account, to be reimbursed following receipt of payment from DHCS through the State contracted Health Care Plans. The 
reimbursements are expected to occur prior to the close of the fiscal year. 

I THEREFORE MOVE that City Council, subject to approval of the Mayor: 

1. Authorize the Controller to: 
(a) Transfer $1,615,829 from Fund 100/38, Salaries Sworn Account 001012 to Fund 100/38, Contractual Services 

Account 003040; and, 
(b) Electronically transfer $1,615,829 therefrom to the State Department of Health Care Services by no later than 

October 22. 2021 for Los Angeles Fire Department (LAFD) participation in the FY 2019-20 Medi-Cal 
Intergovernmental Transfer (IGT) program to access federal Medicaid funds for emergency medical and 
ambulance transport services. 

2. Authorize the Fire Department to: 

3. 

(a) Deposit FY 2019-20 IGT program receipts into Fund 59F Medi-Cal Intergovernmental Transfer Program Trust 
Fund, Account to be determined (TBD); and, 

(b) Transfer $1,615,829 from Fund 59F, Account TBD, to Fund 100/38, Salaries Sworn Account 001012. 

instructions. 




